
YEAR 5&6 CRICKET CLUB 
25th April 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I am planning to start a boys and girls cricket club after school on a Tuesday.  The 

club will run from 3.30 to 4.30 each Tuesday (unless rain stops play!).  We will be 

playing Kwik Cricket which uses a softer ball and therefore no protective equipment 

is required.  The club will commence on the 1st May. 

If your child would like to join the club, please complete the slip below and return it 

via your class teacher to Mr Hill as soon as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr. B. Hill 

PE Subject Leader 

 

YEAR 5&6 CRICKET CLUB 
 

I give permission for ………………………………………………………… (child’s name) in ……………. (class) 

to join the after school kwik cricket club held each Tuesday (commencing 1st May). 

 

I confirm that my child will be collected at 4.30pm by: ……………………………………………………… 

 

Please detail any health issues: 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Contact Number: …………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Oaklands Junior School believes that all sports must be conducted in the spirit of fair play and respect to 

other participants and officials, including organisers.  This ethos applies to spectators and supporters as 

well as players.  By signing the agreement for your child to participate in this event or club, you also 

agree to the statement of fair play and respect. 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian)  Date: ………………………………. 


